
 

As with so many aspects of returning to school, changes will need to be made in the way you drop off and 
pick up your students on campus. If you are a car rider, please follow these rules for Rabun County 
Schools. 
 

Drop-Off 
 

1. If you are a parent of a primary or elementary student and you ​do not​ have multiple students in 
the High School or Middle School, we will need you to use Boggs Mountain exclusively. Please 
do not use Wildcat Dr. to drop off your student. 

2. If you are a parent of multiple aged children we ask that you use Boggs Mountain Rd. You will 
need to first drop off your Elementary and/or Primary student then work your way down to the 
H.S. or M.S. If you drop your H.S. or M.S. student off first you will have to exit campus and then 
use Boggs Mtn. to drop off your Elementary or Primary age student. 

3. Middle School will have two drop off points. The first drop off point is the Middle School main 
entrance and the second will be at the Middle School Gym. Both locations will have temperature 
checkpoints. If you have both a Middle school and High School student you may use either site 
on the High School side.  

4. At both the Elementary and Primary s​chools the student’s temperature will be taken before 
the student exits the vehicle.  

 

Pick-Up 
 

1. If you are a parent of a primary or elementary student and you ​do not​ have multiple students in 
the High School or Middle School, we will need you to use Boggs Mountain exclusively. Please 
do not use Wildcat Dr. to pick up your student. 

2. Please be considerate to through traffic on Boggs Mtn. Sheriff Deputies have been asked to 
patrol and assist in keeping the road clear for residents and emergency traffic. If the road 
becomes blocked drivers will be required to clear the roadway.  

3. If you are a parent of multiple aged children we ask that you use Boggs Mountain Rd. You will 
need to first pick your Elementary and/or Primary student then work your way down to the H.S. or 
M.S. If you pick up your H.S. or M.S. student off first you will have to exit campus and then use 
Boggs Mtn. to pick up your Elementary or Primary age student. 

4. Middle and High School will have one pick up location. The only exception will be Middle School 
students who have a sibling in High School. These students will meet their siblings at the High 
School pick-up location. 

5. Gates to Elementary and Primary schools will open at 2:30 for student pick-up, High School’s 
main gate opens at 3:00. We ask that parents arrive no earlier than the allotted time. It is 
extremely important that we keep roadways clear for emergency vehicle traffic.  

 
Above all PLEASE be patient. Many more parents will be driving their students to school this year and this 
will ultimately mean more traffic and long lines. All these decisions have been made with your student’s 
safety in mind.  
Thank You for your consideration  


